
Back to school
September 2020



Drop off and pickup
There is plenty of space on the grass in front 
of the school. Please use it to maintain social 
distancing at drop off and pick up times.

Parents are asked not to linger for a chat 
after dropping their children off.

At pick up time, parents are asked not to 
arrive more than 5 minutes before the end of 
the school day.

If you need to speak to a member of staff, or 
if you arrive late after the gates have been 
closed, please go to the office.



Social distancing
Parents and children are asked to avoid 
congestion around the gates.

To ease congestion, we encourage people to 
use all of the gates into the site, not just the 
pedestrian gate.

No-one should be driving into or out ofthe 
site during drop off and pick up times, except 
by special arrangement, but everyone should 
be vigilant when crossing the car parking 
areas.

Children must not play games on the front 
lawns, and families must keep their children 
ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΦ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŦǊƻƳ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ άōǳōōƭŜǎέ 
should not mix just because they are outside 
the green fence.



Arriving at school
Enter the campus through any of the 4 gates 
on Park Grove, or the gate on Henleaze Park, 
taking great care when crossing the car 
parking areas.

Enter the junior playground through Gates 1 
or 3. (Class 5 only, enter through Gate 2)

[ƛƴŜ ǳǇ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƭŀǎǎΩǎ tƻƛƴǘ ƻŦ 9ƴǘǊȅΣ 
observing safe distancing. Wait for a member 
of staff to let you in, and remember to wash 
your hands when you come in.

Note: Parents will not be allowed to enter 
the playground beyond the green fence. 
Parents will not be able to use the junior 
school playground to access the infant 
school. Henleaze Infants have their own 
arrangements for access.
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